
 

FBC Executive Meeting 16.5.2024 

                                                            Fremantle Bowling Club 
                Minutes of the Executive Committee meeting held Thursday 16.5.2024 
Present:   Ed Lacy, Brian Ciccotosto, Jim Stewart, John Brennan, John O’Brien, Mark Conway 
 

Meeting commenced at 8am 
 
 

1. Apologies:  John Smith, Di Norkett, Ken Anderson 
 

2. Minutes:  Minutes of previous meeting approved with no changes. Moved, John Brennan 
Seconded, M Conway 

               
3. Matters arising from previous minutes: 

             Nil 
 
     4.     Correspondence: 
Correspondence as listed/summarised on the agenda has been processed. Emails are 
forwarded to interested parties as required. No further action required. 
 

5.   Finance report. 
The treasurer emailed his report, and it was accepted without change. 
Moved J Stewart, Seconded J O’Brien 
 

6. Ladies’ Captain’s report. 
No report 
 

7. Men’s Captain’s Report 
All current winter social bowls events are functioning as normal. 
 

8. Greens and ground report (Ken Anderson) 
The new greenkeeper, Nic Parsons, has signed a contract and will commence in July. 
 

9. Social/Function report 
Nil 

10. Fremantle Park Club report  
FCC have taken over administration of the Park Club, including payment of salaries. 
Moved J Stewart, Seconded J Brennan 
 
 

  
 

                                     Ongoing List of Key Recommendations/Decisions 
a. That, in future, Club Champions receive a trophy/medallion and a voucher. 
b. That, in future, the committee present a trophy to the best club person. 
c. That any bills over $200 attracting GST be forwarded to the Park Centre Manager 

for payment. 
d. Request that BowlsWA not relegate our 4th Division team to 5th division when our 

entitlements are announced in August. 
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11. New membership 
Nil 
 
     12.General business 
a. The Secretary will notify BowlsWA about our negative response to Belmont City’s proposal 
that the lower men’s divisions start at 9am. This change is likely to effect bar receipts and 
greenkeepers would find it difficult to prepare grass greens in time. 
 
b. Chase the Ace will cease after this Friday and recommence later in the year. Aaron Gale is 
welcome to continue Friday bowls if interest in the event is maintained. 
 

Meeting Closed at 8.43 am 
 

        Next meeting 
 
             The next meeting will be on Thursday 20 June at 8am 
  
Ed Lacy 
Secretary FBC     
18.5.2024  
  
  
  

 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


